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CREDIT/DEBIT CARD PAYMENTS ONLY AT TENTERFIELD WASTE TRANSFER 

STATION 
 

Commencing Monday, 6 April 2020, the Tenterfield Waste Transfer Station will no 
longer accept cash payments.  
 

A credit card/debit card will be the only acceptable method of payment for the 
foreseeable future. 

 
With limited options to bank cash given the National Australia Bank’s impending 
temporary shut down; the need to protect our staff from handling large volumes of 

cash due to COVID-19; and a limited stock of protective items at this time, Council 
has been forced to implement this change. 

 
Investigations are also underway to introduce electronic fund transfer at other Waste 
Transfer Stations across the Shire in the near future. 
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